Martha's Vineyard Intergroup
PO Box 1058

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Help Line 508-627-7084
Website: aaonmv.org

Minutes of the meeting held October 18, 2023

Robert M Chairperson

Suzanne P Treasurer

Stacy W GSR Rep

Laura W Secretary

Dave S Commitment Liaison

Mac M, Heather S, James K, Steph P, Annie, Jackson

Meeting brought to order by the Chairman. The minutes of the last meeting
were read and accepted.

Treasurer's Report 9/21/23 - 10/18/23

Opening Balance: ..................... $2,082.19
Debits:

ONe BOX .ioovviiiiiiiiiiea $71.02
VEerizon .....coooviiiiii $56.44
Dave S (SSA tickets)...........cooeinene $172.00
Contributions:

Campground Meeting ................... $135.00
Ending Balance............................ $1,773.73

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.



Old Business

Stacy reminded group representatives to remain current with contributions
to Intergroup.

Stacy alongside Colleen will update the website with the following
information:

*eliminate “on line” tab

*incorporate online meetings which include Sunday, Monday, Tuesday and
Wednesday online meetings under the regular in person meeting tab
*update meeting locations

*keep current with news and events online

Thanksgiving Alcothon - November 23, 2023

Doors open at 9am (coffee and treats available all day)
Meetings at 10 & 12

Meal at 1pm

Stacy and Suz are running point on decorations for the hall. Robert is
setting up coffee commitments throughout the day and coordinating with
other volunteers on the day. John P is cooking the main dishes. Laura and
Mac agreed to go to the store for any needed supplies. Flyers were passed
out to encourage any aa members to bring a covered dish & volunteer
service. Looking for a clean up crew, dishwashers and more coffee makers.

Dave brought us up to date on ongoing commitments to Gosnold and the
jail meeting. Thank you Dave.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm.
Respectfully Submitted,
Laura W Secretary

*Next meeting Wed, November 15, 2023 at 6 pm at the Vineyard House in
the Pat Gregory Conference Room located upstairs.



